
     

 

 
 

 

To: Budget Committee, Blount County Commission 
 

From: Kristi Yates, CFO     

   

Date: June 26, 2024 
 

Re: Fund 177– Budget Increase for contingency funds 

The Board of Education respectfully requests a budget increase in the Education Capital Fund 177 for 
$300,000 in contingency funds.  This is the appropriation for the 24-25 fiscal year and will be for current 
projects already approved.  These funds will assist in the timely processing of necessary contract changes so as 
not to delay the completion of the project when unforeseen issues arise.   
 
Below is a list of contingency funds spent in FY 23-24: 

 
See Attached. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  


